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 Giovanni 

Falzacappa / 

Jeffrey Spencer

OBJ2015/2688/P 16/07/2015  22:48:51 We strongly oppose having a smoking area in Westking Place, because this would be right in front of 

our bedrooms.  There is no reason the smoking area cannot be moved further away from the residential 

areas of Burleigh and Beckett Houses.
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